Zimbra jashorning@greenfieldin.org

Leonard Resignation Letter

From : Adam Leonard <aleonard@greenfieldin.org> Wed, Sep 10, 2025 08:58 AM
Subject : Leonard Resignation Letter
To : Jason Horning <jashorning@greenfieldin.org>

Dear Chief Horning,

I am writing to formally resign from my position as a firefighter paramedic with Greenfield
Fire Territory, effective Sunday September 14th, 2025.

It has been an honor to serve alongside such a dedicated team, and I'm grateful for the
experience and camaraderie I've gained during my time here. I will do everything I can to
ensure a smooth and professional transition.

Thank you for the opportunity to serve.

Respectfully,

Adam C. Leonard



